
 
 
                                                                                              15 June 2018   

Bulletin 112:  
 

GATED COMMUNITY AND SECTIONAL TITLE 
STAKEHOLDERS FORUM    

 
We have been invited by Johannesburg Water to attend a Gated 
Community and Sectional Title Stakeholders Forum to address water 
and sanitation service delivery issues on 21 June 2018. 
 
For all clients on retainer please advise us if there any issues you 
would like us to raise regarding water and sanitation at that forum. 
 
We will in any event report back in an “A” bulletin in due course. 
 

NEW POLICY ON ROAD CLOSURES 
 
Note further that we are advised that the new policy for road closures 
is in the final stages of consideration and should be passed by the 
Council shortly. This may be delayed due to the extensive and 
convoluted process that must be followed before the policy is finally 
approved. Initial indications are that some form of automation will be 
allowed: full details will only become available once the policy is 
released.  
 
 



 

TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES  
 
Yesterday I attended a presentation by the City on traffic calming 
measures, including the use of speed humps and traffic circles. 
 
I will provide a detailed report on that meeting in my next A Bulletin 
to those on retainer.  
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